
McGill University 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

February 9, 1936

Dear Sir,

I aa afraid that I am not e eolentiet and that It 

may be difficult for mb to help you but if you will mail your 

thesis to me I will do ay best and probably submit it to 

whatever branch of our Science Division may best assist you 

in the matter.

Tours faithfully,

f

J.H.H,Dixon, Esq.,
342 A. Victoria Avenue, 
Weetaount, Que.


